
 

“TIS THE SEASON” 

COME ONE!   

COME ALL! 

 

Sign up for the Shuffleboard Tournament.   

You must be here til February 22nd. 

 

The Tournament Directors are: 

Willa and Alan Sheppard, Unit 619. 

 

NOTE:  The drawing of Partners will be held 

on  

Saturday, January 28th at 5 p.m. in the 

Honu Room. 

All owners and their guests are invited even 

if they are not a puck pusher.  BRING PU-

PUS!   Willa and Alan are supplying Mai Tais!  

(If you want something else—bring your 

own Booze). 

 

Mary and Charles Mayrs are in charge of the  

Shuffleboard Awards Brunch on Saturday, 

February 25th at the Royal Lahaina.   

 

(P.S. Please do not call Mary Lou Turner at 4 a.m.) 

THAT’S ALL  FOLKS 

The Phantom  

Reporter 

 

KEEP SMILING 

 

     Early Bird Sign Up    
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